From:
Sent: 26 February 2017 06:43
To:

Subject: T.S.C.O.NIGHTSHIFT REPORT 25/02/17

- installed a lane two closure on A8 westbound at chapelhall off to install a new

alignment with W),

There first cone installed was 20:10 there last
Cone installed was 20:45 there vehicles were one ipv and one pickup, there first cone
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